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D1 Newsletter
Upcoming Events

2024-25 School Year
We hope this newsletter �nds you enjoying a wonderful 
summer break �lled with fun and relaxation! As we gear 
up for the new school year, we are excited to welcome 
back all our students and families on August 21st. Here’s a 
look at a few important dates and volunteer opportunities 
to add to your calendars. 

CurriculumSUMMER 2024
UNIFORM SALES

Want to skip the lines and avoid items selling out? Place your order at
www.americanprep.org/store and we will have it ready for you to pick up!

Thursday, July 18th
4:00pm - 8:00pm

Salem

Monday, July 22nd
9:00am - 12:00pm

Salem 

Tuesday, July 30th
Noon - 6:00pm
West Valley 1

Friday, August 9th
10:00am - 3:00pm

Early Learning Center 

Monday, August 12th
3:00pm - 7:00pm

Early Learning Center

Thursday, August 15th
9:00am - 1:00pm

West Valley 2 

Friday, August 16th
9:00am - 3:00pm

Draper 2

Our team is already hard at work planning next 
year.  Here are some dates to put on your calen-
dars now!

SAVE THE DATES:
AUGUST 16th, 9-12:00: This is our annual Meet 
and Greet.  Come �nd your new classrooms and 
meet your teachers! 

AUGUST 21st: First day of School! We are so 
excited for another year. Please have your 
students to school before the bell at 8:15am.

AUGUST 27th, 6:00-8:00: PARENT ORIENTATION 
Please put this on your calendars now!  This will 
be an important night for ALL of our parents to 
attend.  Find out how you can join the Parent 
Volunteer Brigade, get valuable information from 
your children's teachers, and more.

SEPTEMBER 6th: SIXTH GRADE students will have 
their ambassador activity "Take Flight".  We love 
our parent volunteers!  Learn more at Parent 
Orientation!

SEPTEMBER 13th: FIFTH GRADE students will have 
their ambassador activity "Friendship".  We love 
our parent volunteers!  Learn more at Parent 
Orientation!

SEPTEMBER 13th: Fall Festival!  Plan now on being 
a part of this school wide event.  Volunteer 
information available at Parent Orientation.  This 
is a great way to meet other amazing APA families 
as well as have an enjoyable night with your 
children at our incredible school.


